
 

 

 
 

Addendum No. 1 

 
RFP P492-24 EMPLOYEE LIFE AND DISABILITY INSURANCE 
 

The purpose of this Addendum is to notify all potential respondents of any changes to the original RFP and to 

answer questions regarding the RFP. The answers provided in this Addendum hereby amend and/or modify the 

original RFP Document and Specifications. All Offerors are subject to the provisions of this addendum. 

 

***Offerors Please HOLD 5/13/2024 and 5/14/2024 for potential finalist meetings.  UNMH 

will notify potential finalists as soon as possible in order for offeror to hold time and date.  
 

 

If there are any questions or inquiries in relation to this Addendum, Offerors may contact Shannon Rodgers at 

(505) 272-9571 or by email at sjrodgers@salud.unm.edu. 

 

mailto:sjrodgers@salud.unm.edu

